
 
 
Friday 5th September 2025 
 

Key Information Sheet: Autumn 1​ Class:  4  I 

Roles Name 
Class Teacher Chloe Franklin 
Support staff  Husna, Luiza 
 

P.E.: This half term PE shall be taught every Wednesday afternoon. Pupils must come 
into school in their school uniform and bring their PE kit in their bags to change into. 
Please ensure your child has full and correct PE clothing packed ready for their 
lesson. 

Shared reading: This term we are reading Emil and the Detectives, and The Tempest. 
Each lesson we look at new vocabulary, read several pages of the book together as 
a class and answer comprehension and inference style questions associated with 
the text. 

Writing: This term we will have a focus on poetry in our Literacy and writing lessons. 
The pupils will study a range of types of poetry and create their own poems 
surrounding different themes, including their own identities.  

Maths: We shall begin by reintroducing 3 digit numbers, then move onto 4 digit 
numbers, looking at the value of each digit using physical manipulatives to facilitate 
this learning. Following this, the class will then attempt adding and subtracting using 
the column method. 

Science:  We shall be looking at States of Matter. We will also be basing some 
non-fiction writing around some of these topics. 

Humanities: The first half term will see the classes learn about the Romans, 
specifically what the UK was like before, during and after the Roman invasion and 
who revolted against them. 

Computing: The children are learning to be programmers and create their own 
games using coding strategies taught by a specialist computing teacher (Paul 
Greengrass).  



 
PSHE: The first two topics will be ‘Being me’ which will focus on confidence and 
appreciation of themselves and others, and ‘Dreams and Goals’ where pupils will 
discuss their aspirations and goals for the future. These lessons are designed to help 
pupils develop their emotional and social skills. 

Music:  Specialist music teachers (Carys, Karen and Lydia) will teach the pupils Music 
at various times throughout the week. 

Homework: Homework will be given online every Friday. Pupils will need to complete 
this in their homework books and bring it back in by the following Tuesday. Pupils in 
Year 4 are also expected to practice with TTRS every day for 15 minutes. It is 
particularly important children practice as they undertake a government 
Multiplication Check test in the Summer term. 

Pupils must read everyday for a minimum of 15 minutes with a small summary of 
what they have read in their reading records each day. 

Reading Plus: Children will be completing one hour per week of Reading Plus. This is 
an online resource which helps to monitor and challenge children to develop their 
reading and vocabulary skills. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


